Nizhnoi Blvd., College Dr. construction begins Oct. 17
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H.O. Construction Inc. will start construction at the intersection of Nizhoni Boulevard and
College Drive on Oct. 17.

Traffic and pedestrians will need to utilize alternative routes to acces businesses and hospitals
in the area.

The City of Gallup is asking that people use caution near the active construction zone.

A public meeting will be held on Oct. 13 at 6 pm at the Gallup Fire Department, 1800 S. Second
St., to discuss the construction project.

Any questions should be directed to DePauli Engineering at (505) 863-5440.
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